## <u>Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on</u> <u>Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> January 2017, at 7.15pm.</u>

1 desday 10 January 2017, at 7.15pm.	
Present -	Cllrs. Mrs. P. Cardwell (Chairman), D. Pringle, P. Singer, Mrs. L. Harley, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, Mrs. S. Williams, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC) & K. E. Rigby (Borough & County).
Clerk -	Mrs. A. K. Mitchell
PGC opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance. She welcomed everyone back after Christmas & wished all those present a Happy New Year.	
As there were no questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.20pm.	
Signed	Chairman